
 

 

  

          Monday 4th December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Unfortunately, we are still experiencing serious issues with our kitchens. The extractor system has failed and no 
appliances can be used in the school’s kitchen. It a very substantial piece of work to replace the motor, ducting 
and23 a bespoke item will need to be manufactured. We are of course pushing hard to get this work carried out but 
it could be several weeks until it is resolved. 

We have been able to cook hot food every day using the food technology classrooms. We’ll continue to do this so 
there will at least be some hot food available each day, but the variety will be limited and we won’t be able to serve 
the usual full menu. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. I will update you when I am able to confirm when normal service 
will be resumed. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

James Wilson 
Principal  

  

 


